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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

From: giselaray@frontier.com [mailto:giselaray@frontier.com]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:39 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 
Hi, 

 

I am very much in favor to improve air quality in Oregon. It is essential for public health and HB 2269 is the vehicle for 

funding Clean Air Oregon. Without the necessary funds the best new rule cannot be effective. Please give it your support! 

 

Thank you for doing the people's work even in the face of corporate opposition! 

 

Gisela S. Ray 

Gresham, OR 

503 465 1598  


